Charlene M Tim/PV/EDC To "Matt Rodgers" <matt@mrpe.com>
10/31/2008 11:13 AM cc Larry W Appel/PV/EDC,

bce

Subject RE: Red Robin Subdivison-Board of Supervisors Hearing

Matt,

Thank you for your quick response. It is appreciated. Per your request, | will not forward your project to
the Board of Supervisors for their December meeting (General Plan window).

I normally do not send out the minutes as they are available on-line at
http://www.co.el-dorado.ca.us/Planning/PC.html. Thank you.

Char Tim

Clerk of the Planning Commission

El Dorado County Development Services
(530) 621-5351
"Matt Rodgers" <matt@mrpe.com>

"Matt Rodgers”
<matt@mrpe.com> To <Charlene.Tim@co.el-dorado.ca.us>
10/31/2008 10:58 AM cc <larry.appel@edcgov.us>, <GBell61639@aol.com>,

<markslair@comcast.net>, <JLB87@aol.com>
Subject RE: Red Robin Subdivison-Board of Supervisors Hearing

Hi Char,

Please accept this email as the written request to postpone the subject Board Hearing, as noted. |
understand that this will likely move our Hearing until March 2009.

| will be unavailable for the first week of November. Please let me know if you need anything else.
(916-371-4018)

Thanks,
-Matt

P.S. | haven't received a copy of your meeting minutes for the Commission Hearing. Can you please
send me a copy? 1041 Santa Barbara Court, Sacramento, CA 95816

From: Charlene.Tim@co.el-dorado.ca.us [mailto:Charlene. Tim@co.el-dorado.ca.us]
Sent: Friday, October 31, 2008 10:22 AM

To: matt@mrpe.com

Cc: larry.appel@edcgov.us

Subject: Red Robin Subdivison-Board of Supervisors Hearing



RE: A07-0014/207-0045/PD07-0031/TM07-1459/Red Robin Subdivision

Mr. Rodgers,

Per your letter dated September 5, 2008, you had requested the above-mentioned item be rescheduled
from the September Board of Supervisors meeting to the December 16, 2008 meeting. In an e-mail dated
October 22, 2008 to Larry Appel, you indicated that you were considering requesting your item to be
re-scheduled again to a later Board of Supervisors meeting. This is to notify you that unless | have
something in writing by 5:00pm on Thursday, November 6, 2008, removing your request to be heard in
December by the Board, | will begin the process of forwarding the above-mentioned item to the Board of
Supervisors to hear on December 16, 2008 in order to meet our deadlines. This process will also include
a legal ad in the paper, notices to the surrounding property owners and to you as the applicant. Thank

you.

Char Tim

Clerk of the Planning Commission

El Dorado County Development Services
(530) 621-5351



Just Two Guys, Inc.
1041 Santa Barbara Court
Sacramento, CA 95816
(916) 371-4018

matt@mrpe.com

September 5, 2008

County of El Dorado

Planning Commission

2850 Fairlane Court, Building C
Placerville, CA 95667

Attn: Char Tim

Subject: Red Robin Subdivision/ A07-0014/Z07-0045/PD07-0031 /TM 07-1459 -
Re-Scheduling of Board hearing
Dear Ms. Tim,

Please postpone our Board of Supervisors hearing from later this month to the next
appropriate date in December. I understand that may be December 16, 2008.

Many issues have been brought up within the last few weeks that had not previously been
identified. We will need additional time to address these items.

Please let me know if there’s anything else I can do to help.

Thank you,

s /p o

Matt Rodgers, PE  CE#56885
President and Managing Partner
Just Two Guys, Inc.



